




d. Human Resources Quarterly Update

RECOMMENDATION: Receive Human Resources (HR) staff update

Human Resources Manager Vikkie Garay presented this item. 

Discussion ensued. 

There were no public comments. 

This was an information item. No formal action was taken. 

5. Upcoming Meeting

The Board Secretary announced that only the Finance & Administration Committee would meet on

Thursday, February 27, 2025.

6. Adjournment

There being no further action, the Finance & Administration Committee Meeting/Special Meeting

of the Board of Directors adjourned on January 23, 2025 at 10:21 a.m.

Terrie Gillen 

Board Secretary 

The Finance & Administration Committee accepted the minutes at their meeting on February 27, 2025. 
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